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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
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Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante
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Giuliana Marrelli

4:30 pm ♦ For the People

8:30 am ♦ Healing of  Johnny Brooks
11:00 am ♦ Maria & Anna Guercio

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

5:00 pm ♦ Emperatriz Quiroga

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

5:00 pm ♦

May 2023 2022 Diff
Last Wkd $ 02,797 $ 05,840 � $
Mth Total $ 26,840 $ 12,868 � $ 6,029

Curious about the building's architecture 
and beautiful artwork, the connection to the 
Irish and the tragic epidemics, or the historic 
importance of  the Parish within Toronto 
and why it is now a Basilica?  Self-guided 
tour booklets are available or speak to one 
of  the ushers after the 11 am Sunday Mass 
about a guided journey through the church.

On this World Communications Day, your 
support of  ShareLife is improving the lives 
of  Deaf  people in our community.
More than 60% of  families with a Deaf  
child do not know or use a signing 
language. Silent Voice, a ShareLife agency, 
is able to provide an array of  accessible 
programs and services, responding to the 
needs of  Deaf  adults, youth, children, 
infants, and their families in American 
Sign Language (ASL). This is because of  
you. The help and support you give brings 
hope and changes many lives. Thank you 
for your generosity.
Thus far we have raised $27,000 toward 
our goal of  $46,000. Please give at the 
parish using a ShareLife envelope or online 
through our parish website.

Facilitated by Fr. Tom Rosica, CSB, this day of  refl ection, ending with the celebration 
of  Mass, aims to provide parents of  LGBT young adults with the opportunity to meet 
and interact with other parents, refl ect and discuss concerns, learn about resources, 
strengthen their love, and grow closer to God.  Within a relaxed and supportive 
environment, parents will be able to share their stories, listen to presentations from 
an experienced Catholic priest, refl ect on the gifts and talents of  their children, and 
participate in group discussions. For more information or to register, contat Mike 
Hyland at 647-296-2499. A suggested offering of  $65 per person includes lunch.

The parish's Social Committee will host a 
Coffee Social on the weekend of  June 3rd 
& 4th, following each Mass, in our parish 
hall. All are welcome and encouraged to 
stop by for coffee, tea or a sweet treat, and 
stay for friendly conversations with fellow 
parishioners! Anyone wishing to volunteer 
by helping to host or baking goodies to 
share, are asked to contact the parish offi ce.

Share discussions in a safe, welcoming 
and non-judgmental online forum 
or listen to featured speakers.  Visit 

to view 
all programs and learn more.
• May 24: Bereavement Support 
• May 25: Separated/Divorced Support

Please note that our offi ce will be closed 
for the holiday until Tuesday, May 23rd.  

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
Want to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
Tax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year for 
a recurring gift.  Select the Donate button at 

 or scan the 
QR code.  Please ensure that 
“St. Paul’s Basilica, Toronto” is 
selected from the Parish drop 
down menu when signing up.

St. Paul’s Basilica will be participating 
in this year’s Doors Open event.  The 
parish will be open to the public on 
Saturday, May 27th from 10 am to 4:30 
pm and Sunday, May 28th from 12 pm to 
5 pm.  We are looking for volunteers to 
fi ll the roles of  tour guides and greeters. 
Training will be provided.  Please contact 
the parish offi ce if  you are interested in 
volunteering for this event.  
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At Baptism, at Confi rmation and really in all the sacraments, 
the Holy Spirit breathes on us a fuller life in Christ. We don’t, 
however, usually give much thought to it.  We love to say we’re 
“inspired”.  That usually means we are energized or have a new 
experience that delights us.  
What if  we really knew that we could live in God’s deep and 
redeeming love?  It would make even the things that we fi nd 
diffi cult the fruits of  real inspiration.  Can I do that diffi cult but 
valuable thing with love?  
The  are really showered on us.  We need 
to be awake to them, and we can be certain that they call us 
out of  ourselves to serve others.  Our soul is like a garden that 
needs to be nurtured.  So, when this garden is well tended it 
shares its beauty with anyone who looks at it and feeds those 
who recognize its fruits.  In other words, we deepen our spiritual 
life not for ourselves but so that we can be responsive to Christ 
alive in us and the family of  Christ may grow.  
Our candidates will celebrate the Sacrament of  Confi rmation on 
June 29th, the Solemnity of  Saints Peter and Paul, one of  two 
feasts of  St. Paul that are near and dear to our parish.  Bishop 
Robert Kasun will be here to celebrate the sacrament.  In the 
Sacrament of  Holy Orders, the bishop has the “fullness of  the 
priesthood”.  That is why, I, as a priest, share in the ministry of  the 
bishop.  I exercise some of  his ministry in communion with him.  
Adolescents may wonder how the  are 
to be lived in their lives.  Isn’t adolescence a time of  life when 
a little craziness is expected?  Well, we know young people are 

still growing, especially their brains.  The Holy Spirit takes us 
seriously and there are important ways of  living the Gifts during 
adolescence that are both fun and sensible.  
Finding the path to maturity should leave those around us better 
for our time with them.  How do we deal with negative feelings 
and experiences?  We do not want to take it out on others but 
come to grips honestly with our challenges.  That effort will 
inspire others.  When we are young we naturally want to use our 
strengths and talents.  That’s part of  growing.  Knowing that we 
are a full human person and that there are “tender spots” in us 
helps us to be patient with others ... including our parents!  
And those of  us who celebrated the Sacrament of  Confi rmation 
long ago should be happy that the  have 
equipped us to reach out across generations and cultures.  We 
can do so much to strengthen the bond of  communion in 
Jesus Christ.  
As we approach the coming Feast of  Pentecost, let us 
pray together:  

In Christ,
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you. The help and support you give brings 
hope and changes many lives. Thank you 
for your generosity.
Thus far we have raised $27,000 toward 
our goal of  $46,000. Please give at the 
parish using a ShareLife envelope or online 
through our parish website.

Facilitated by Fr. Tom Rosica, CSB, this day of  refl ection, ending with the celebration 
of  Mass, aims to provide parents of  LGBT young adults with the opportunity to meet 
and interact with other parents, refl ect and discuss concerns, learn about resources, 
strengthen their love, and grow closer to God.  Within a relaxed and supportive 
environment, parents will be able to share their stories, listen to presentations from 
an experienced Catholic priest, refl ect on the gifts and talents of  their children, and 
participate in group discussions. For more information or to register, contat Mike 
Hyland at 647-296-2499. A suggested offering of  $65 per person includes lunch.

The parish's Social Committee will host a 
Coffee Social on the weekend of  June 3rd 
& 4th, following each Mass, in our parish 
hall. All are welcome and encouraged to 
stop by for coffee, tea or a sweet treat, and 
stay for friendly conversations with fellow 
parishioners! Anyone wishing to volunteer 
by helping to host or baking goodies to 
share, are asked to contact the parish offi ce.

Share discussions in a safe, welcoming 
and non-judgmental online forum 
or listen to featured speakers.  Visit 

to view 
all programs and learn more.
• May 24: Bereavement Support 
• May 25: Separated/Divorced Support

Please note that our offi ce will be closed 
for the holiday until Tuesday, May 23rd.  

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
Want to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
Tax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year for 
a recurring gift.  Select the Donate button at 

 or scan the 
QR code.  Please ensure that 
“St. Paul’s Basilica, Toronto” is 
selected from the Parish drop 
down menu when signing up.

St. Paul’s Basilica will be participating 
in this year’s Doors Open event.  The 
parish will be open to the public on 
Saturday, May 27th from 10 am to 4:30 
pm and Sunday, May 28th from 12 pm to 
5 pm.  We are looking for volunteers to 
fi ll the roles of  tour guides and greeters. 
Training will be provided.  Please contact 
the parish offi ce if  you are interested in 
volunteering for this event.  
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At Baptism, at Confi rmation and really in all the sacraments, 
the Holy Spirit breathes on us a fuller life in Christ. We don’t, 
however, usually give much thought to it.  We love to say we’re 
“inspired”.  That usually means we are energized or have a new 
experience that delights us.  
What if  we really knew that we could live in God’s deep and 
redeeming love?  It would make even the things that we fi nd 
diffi cult the fruits of  real inspiration.  Can I do that diffi cult but 
valuable thing with love?  
The  are really showered on us.  We need 
to be awake to them, and we can be certain that they call us 
out of  ourselves to serve others.  Our soul is like a garden that 
needs to be nurtured.  So, when this garden is well tended it 
shares its beauty with anyone who looks at it and feeds those 
who recognize its fruits.  In other words, we deepen our spiritual 
life not for ourselves but so that we can be responsive to Christ 
alive in us and the family of  Christ may grow.  
Our candidates will celebrate the Sacrament of  Confi rmation on 
June 29th, the Solemnity of  Saints Peter and Paul, one of  two 
feasts of  St. Paul that are near and dear to our parish.  Bishop 
Robert Kasun will be here to celebrate the sacrament.  In the 
Sacrament of  Holy Orders, the bishop has the “fullness of  the 
priesthood”.  That is why, I, as a priest, share in the ministry of  the 
bishop.  I exercise some of  his ministry in communion with him.  
Adolescents may wonder how the  are 
to be lived in their lives.  Isn’t adolescence a time of  life when 
a little craziness is expected?  Well, we know young people are 

still growing, especially their brains.  The Holy Spirit takes us 
seriously and there are important ways of  living the Gifts during 
adolescence that are both fun and sensible.  
Finding the path to maturity should leave those around us better 
for our time with them.  How do we deal with negative feelings 
and experiences?  We do not want to take it out on others but 
come to grips honestly with our challenges.  That effort will 
inspire others.  When we are young we naturally want to use our 
strengths and talents.  That’s part of  growing.  Knowing that we 
are a full human person and that there are “tender spots” in us 
helps us to be patient with others ... including our parents!  
And those of  us who celebrated the Sacrament of  Confi rmation 
long ago should be happy that the  have 
equipped us to reach out across generations and cultures.  We 
can do so much to strengthen the bond of  communion in 
Jesus Christ.  
As we approach the coming Feast of  Pentecost, let us 
pray together:  

In Christ,
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can do so much to strengthen the bond of  communion in 
Jesus Christ.  
As we approach the coming Feast of  Pentecost, let us 
pray together:  

In Christ,

Lee
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante




